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www.thehillschool.org 

TAKE NOTE  

January 25, 2018 

Attention Hill Families! 
 
Are you interested in growing your own  

produce in a community garden with the help and advice of 
a master gardener? Grow with us in the  
Gunnell Garden! Each year local Hill School families are  
invited to enter their names in the Gunnell Community  
Garden lottery. If your name is drawn you will pay a small 
maintenance fee of $25 to use a raised bed in the Gunnell 
Community Garden for one growing season. Please bear in 
mind gardening requires commitment and regular  
maintenance! If interested email or call Martha Burke by 
January 26th, 2018 to be entered in the garden drawing.  
540-592-3001, or mburke@thehillschool.org  

SKI CLUB will meet tomorrow 

January 26th  

Bryce Resort ~ Dismissal: 11:50 

  

Pick up times for bus riders:  

Upperville Trinity Church:  6:30 p.m. /  Hill School:  6:45 p.m. 
 

Other Ski Club Meetings: 11:50 Dismissal 
Friday, February 2 
Friday, February 9  

 

On Friday, February, 16, we will have a full day of skiing and  competition (Mini Olympics). There will be no school that day.  

More information on Mini Olympics will be in a future Take Note. 

Student re-enrollment for the 2018-2019 school year 
 

 Re-enrollment for the 2018-19 school year is under way! 

 The financial aid online application process (FAST) will open beginning on Friday,  

January 19th - the deadline for applying for financial aid is February 28th.    

 The FAST application icon is located on the home page of Hill’s website under Helpful Links.  

 If you have any questions about financial aid, please contact Sarah Kuehn. 

Save the DatE 
2018 Talent  Show 
Friday, February 23rd 

1:30-3:00 pm 

Forms available at the Front Desk 

Completed forms are due by  

Thursday, Feb. 15th 

February and March Lunch 

Forms were attached to last 

week’s Take Note. Orders 

are due by Tomorrow, January 26. 



Coming up at Hill: 

 

Fri., Jan. 26  Ski Friday. Dismissal 11:50 am. 
 
 

Wed., Jan. 31  JV Boys Basketball vs. Highland at Highland. Game at 3:15, dismissal at 5:00 pm. 
   V Boys Basketball vs. Highland at Highland. Game at 3:15, dismissal at 5:00 pm. 
   JV White Girls Basketball vs. Highland at Hill. Game at 3:30, dismissal at 4:45 pm. 
   V Girls Basketball vs. Highland at Hill. Game at 4:30, dismissal at 5:45 pm. 
 
Fri., Feb. 2  Ski Friday. Dismissal 11:50 am. 

FOR RENT: Middleburg Farm Cottage: Furnished 4 bedroom, 3 bath, 2 level home with wood floors, covered front porch and fenced 

back yard on horse farm. Large light filled rooms, central AC and Heat. Available short or long term. Pets case by case. Horses  

possible. $3000. 703-966-9480. 

——————————————————————————————————————————————————————- 

FOR RENT: Sunny studio apartment on horse farm, located off Zulla Rd, 10 minutes from The Plains or Middleburg. $750 a  month, 

Utilities included. call Okey Turner at Old Denton Farm, 540-270-9363.  

——————————————————————————————————————————————————————- 

NEEDED: The Art Department needs magazines to be used for art projects. Please drop off at the Front Desk. 

 Directions to Bryce:  (about 1 hour  30 minutes)   

 a.   Middleburg to Interstate 81 S. 
 b.   From Interstate 81 S. take Exit 273 (Mt. Jackson, Basye).      
 c.   Make a right at stop sign at the end of the exit ramp. (Rt. 703 W) 
 d.   Continue until next stop sign – take a left. (Rt. 614)   
 e.   Stay on this road until you come to a stop sign – make a right.  (Rt. 263 W) 
 f.    Follow this road until you turn right into Bryce Resort. 
* Please do not rely on GPS, it will take you over secondary and service roads. These 
directions are more efficient. 

 

 MARK YOUR CALENDAR! 
Beer in Art 

 
 

Shake off  those winter blues and 
join Hill’s very own 5th grade  
teacher - John Daum - at Quattro 
Goombas to learn about Beer in Art.  
 

Wednesday, Feb. 7th 
6pm  

 

This is a Hill School parent, faculty 
and friends event – learn from John, 
enjoy the company of  friends and 
hopefully meet some people you 
haven’t met before. 





There will be a PFH 7/8 Team that will train at Hill School. 

Please contact Lisa Patterson for more information,  

lpatterson@thehillschool.org 

HILL SCHOOL STORAGE BINS! 

$10 each or 3 for $25 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Green Bins with Green Lids and a White Hill School Logo 

Thank You for Supporting the 8th Grade Class of 2018! 
 
Name:_______________________________ 
 
# of Boxes:________________________       TOTAL:  ______________________________   
 

Make Checks Payable to Hill School and note Class of 2018 Boxes in memo line.  
Please bring your order forms to the front desk. 

Boxes will be available for pick-up at Hill before Break. 


